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MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES 
 
Library staff review the content of any third party URL to be listed on the library’s website to 
verify that the target site has content in keeping with NVDPL’s role, mission and values. 
 
Priority is given to local resources and to topics of particular interest to North Vancouver 
District Public Library patrons. 
 
Third party sites that lead to pay-per-use content are generally not included. 
 
The Library reserves the right to include on its website links that are in keeping with its role, 
mission and values, and to remove links that are not or are no longer suitable. 
 
Organizations who wish their URL listed on the NVDPL website should be referred to the 
Library’s webmaster for consideration.  
 
Related Policy 

 PUBLIC INTERNET ACCESS AND COMPUTER USE POLICY (B-OP-10) 
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